U.S. COMMODITY FUTURES TRADING COMMISSION
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW, Washington, DC 20581
Telephone: (202) 418-5260
Facsimile: (202) 418-5527

August 28,2014

Alexander Justham
Chief Executive Officer
London Stock Exchange

Dear Mr. Justham:

In correspondence dated January 22, 2014 and received by the Commission on January
23, 2014, the London Stock Exchange plc (LSE) requested certification that the FTSE 100 Index
futures contract and the FTSE UK Large Cap Super Liquid Index futures contract both meet the
requirements of section 2(a)(1)C)(ii) of the Commodity Exchange Act and thus may be offered
or sold to persons in the U.S.

The Division of Market Oversight (Division) has determined that the subject contracts
meet the requirements enumerated in Section 2(a)(1)(C)(ii) of the CEA and Commission
Regulation 30.13. The Division’s review was based on the facts and circumstances represented
by the LSE in its submission, dated and received on January 22, 2014, and in its follow up
submissions, dated and received on March 19, 2014 and May 12, 2014. The Commission thus
certifies that the FTSE 100 Index and the FTSE UK Large Cap Super Liquid Index futures
contracts conform to the requirements of section 2(a)(1)(C)(ii) of the CEA, and therefore those
futures contracts may be offered or sold to persons located within the U.S. in accordance with
section 2(a)(1)(C)(iv) of the CEA. The Division reminds the LSE that the LSE is responsible for
notifying the Commission of any material changes to the facts and circumstances regarding the
subject futures contracts and the underlying indexes.

For the Commission,

Christopher J. Kirkpatrick
Secretary of the Commission




